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I am emailing to express my outrage at the bill 3063 that would eliminate all non medical
exemptions for vaccinations. Having the government say we have lost our right to determine
what should and shouldn’t be injected into our kids bodies is directly going against the
freedom of religion. We have not entered into a police state and it scares me to witness this
attempt at government over reach. We are still a free country, as far as I know. 
Jessica Keagle
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